
 

 

 
 
 

17th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
 

Students in Receipt of Free School Meals 
 

Today you will have received a letter explaining the additional measures the school is taking 
to safeguard students, staff and their families in light of the current advice on coronavirus.  
 
During this partial opening period, we will continue to provide a daily catering service at 
breakfast and lunch for your child. 
 
You have been asked to complete an online school survey which gives you the opportunity to 
continue to send your child to school should you wish to do so (Option B in the letter). If 
however, you intend to support home learning for the foreseeable future please choose 
Option A on the online survey. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs L A Gwinnett  Mr M Cunniffe 

 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School 

 

https://www.tarletonacademy.org/our-academy/latest-updates/current-school-operations

